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Notice to Mariners 033.2018    Dated 24.5.2018 
 
Fishing Vessel Relocation  
 
Mariners are advised that from the 25th May the riverside quays from Frontier 
silo to just downriver of Geest Point will become a designated fishing vessel 
berth. Fishing vessels may commence moving from their current berths on the 
25th May and will have use of the quay for approximately 13 months. 
 
These berths will be for sole use of BDFA vessels only.  
 
Harbour Master 
Port of Boston Ltd 


